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27th February 2020 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

 
Re: All Years: Update on Coronavirus 

 
 
Following some inaccurate reporting on social media - we want to assure you that there have been 
no confirmed cases of coronavirus at The Holt School. Therefore, in line with the guidance from 
Public Health England (PHE), we remain open as normal for all students who are well.  
 
The ski trip at half term was on the French/Italian border, which is category 2 of the zones in 
Northern Italy.  
 
Please see the map attached from the PHE and here is the link to the advice from the DofE and 
PHE: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-
19/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19 
 
Further general information regarding the coronavirus can be found here: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-information-for-the-public 
 
As always, should there be further update we shall let you know. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Anne Kennedy and Katie Pearce 
Co-Headteachers 
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